
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) HCD 2021-04-ADDENDUM #2 

 

Date of Addendum: July 1, 2021 

To: Notice to all potential proposers 

 

Addendum No. 2- The change listed below to Request for Proposal HCD 2021-04, issued on May 19, 
2021, is being provided on the date noted above must be added/considered when completing your 
submittal. 

• All of the lots referenced in the RFP are to be used for the construction of single-family homes 
only. The construction of twin homes is no longer being considered for this RFP.  
 

1. Page 1 – the reference to twin homes has been removed from the title of the RFP, which is now 
For Development of single-family homes on City-owned Vacant Land in District 4. 

2. Page 3 – the reference to twin homes has been removed. 
3. Page 4 – the references to twin homes has been removed from the “Development Opportunity” 

and “Required Use” sections. 
4. Page 5 – the reference to twin homes has been removed from “The Opportunity” section. 
5. Page 6 – the reference to twin homes has been removed from “Scope of Work” section 
6. Page 21 – the reference to twin homes has been removed from title of RFP. 
7. Attachment 2, Declaration, page 1 of 2 – the reference to  twin homes has been removed. 

 


